


dear [informal salutation],
With an exciting school year underway, UC Davis Baseball is moving forward. Next summer will see us break ground on our covered hitting 

facility, which will be in place for Fall ’19. Thank you to everyone who helped us to this landmark. This facility will help transform our program, 

and we could not have done it without all of you. 

We graduated a great senior class this past year and saw junior Ryan Anderson off to the MLB Draft. The ’18 season also saw significant 

contributions from the freshman class, and we are eager to watch these players in the coming year.

Our program strives to succeed the “right way” by ensuring that our student-athletes become the best young men they can be on the field, 

in the classroom and off the field. We provide our student-athletes the opportunity to pursue both academic and athletic excellence on a 

campus and in an environment that is second to none. That combination is hard to beat and gives our young men a head start as they work 

toward graduation and their lives beyond. 

On the field, our commitment to excellence continues to pay off with better recruiting classes as we 

strive for continual improvement. We work tirelessly to find the right student-athletes that fit our 

program and university. It is our goal to consistently finish in the top half of the Big West Conference. 

We strive to make you, our alumni and fans, proud of the Aggies. 

UC Davis Baseball needs your continued support to help us achieve our vision of excellence the 

“right way.” Please join the Aggie Diamond Club, a booster organization with the sole purpose of 

growing and expanding the success of UC Davis Baseball. The Aggie Diamond Club is a way for 

you to have a direct and immediate impact on the program and provide us the resources to 

compete at the highest level. By making a gift to the Aggie Diamond Club, you give our student-

athletes the competitive advantage they deserve. Please join us!

Matt Vaughn
Head Coach, UC Davis Baseball

P.S. 	� All funds raised by the Aggie Diamond Club go directly to support UC Davis 

Baseball. Please support our amazing student-athletes by joining us today at 

give.ucdavis.edu/go/MakeADifferenceToday.






